
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Girl’s Brigade  Display 
Friday 4th April – 6.30pm, in our church hall. 

 
Ashort display, with one item for each section, followed 

by our prize giving and supper for everyone. 
Everyone welcome  

 

Services 

 

Sunday 30th March at 10.30am 

Christian Endeavour Service 

‘All In Service’ 

 

Sunday 6th April at 10.30am 

The Heart of the Matter 

(1 Samuel 16 verses 1 to 13) 

  

Sunday 6th April at 6.30pm 

Praying Bigger Prayers 

What we pray for… the Saviour’s power 

 

 

Announcements 

30th March 2025 

Home Group Study 

 

2nd/3rd April  

The Son Has Come  

(Luke 3 verse 1 to 4 verse 13) 

 

9th/10th April  

The Son is All We Need  

(Hebrews 10 verses 1 to 25) 

Lost Property 

  

A number of Coats and umbrellas have 

accumulated over past months. 

If you are missing any of these items, 

please check the foyer before you 

leave this morning. 

If these items have not been claimed 

in next 2 weeks they will be sent to a 

charity shop. 

 

C.E. 

 

Our annual Christian Endeavour service will 

take place on Sunday 30th March at 10.30am.  

We hope you can join us and support the boys 

and girls as they lead the service.   

Our loose offering that day will go towards the 

ongoing work of CE. 

Getting in touch 

If you need to get in touch with someone in 

relation to an announcement, but are unable 

to, please contact us at 

office@greystoneroad.org. 

We will pass your email on to the relevant 

person. Thank you. 

 
All of our announcements are 

available on our website:  
 

https://www.greystoneroad.org 
 

 

mailto:office@greystoneroad.org
https://www.greystoneroad.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAMPS and SPECTACLES 
needed. 

 

 

 
 

Parking of Cars 
 

 
 

We ask that you respectfully leave parking 
space at the rear of the church for those 

with mobility issues. 
Also be aware that parking on the kerb at 
the entrance to the Greystone Estate can 

block the view of those trying to move out of 
the designated parking area. 

If our car park is full there is parking 
available in the library car park. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 
 

KEYHOLDERS 
 

It is important all doors are locked as this can 
affect the alarm setting. 

Please check doors before setting the alarm.  
Thank you. 

 

Holiday Bible Club: 23rd – 27th June 2025 
 



 
 
 
 



 

 


